From: HUSTINX Peter

Sent: 25 January 2012 15:38

To:

Subject: RE: European-American Business Council: Meeting Request for 6-9 February

Dear Mr

OK for Thursday 9 February at 17.00-18.00 CET.

We will inform the guards at the reception of our European Parliament owned office building at Rue Montoyer 63. Registration of your delegation of six should not take more than 5 minutes.

Kind regards,

Peter Hustinx

European Data Protection Supervisor (EDPS)
Contrôleur Européen de la Protection des Données (CEPD)
Mail: Rue Wiertz 60 - MO 63
B-1047 Brussels

Office: Rue Montoyer 63, 6th floor

Tel: + 32-2-2831900 Fax: + 32-2-2831950 Email: edps@edps.europa.eu Website: www.edps.europa.eu

From:

Sent: 25 January 2012 15:28

To: HUSTINX Peter

Subject: RE: European-American Business Council: Meeting Request for 6-9 February

Dear Mr Hustinx,

Thank you for your reply. Based on your recommendations, we suggest a 1 hour meeting for Thursday, 9 February, from 17.00-18.00 CET. Please let me know if you are still available at this time. We have the address for your offices from the website and if you have other instructions, such as how far in advance of the meeting to arrive, please let me know.

European-American Business Council

919 18th St, NW, Ste 220
Washington DC 20006
Work: +1
Mobile: +1

www.eabc.org

From: HUSTINX Peter [mailto:peter.hustinx@edps.europa.eu]

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 3:17 AM

To:

Cc: ; ; ; ;

Subject: RE: European-American Business Council: Meeting Request for 6-9 February

Dear Mr

On the basis of your group's availability and my own current agenda, I would suggest a meeting (about one hour), either on Tuesday 7 February or on Thursday 9 February, both at the end of the afternoon (16.00-17.00 or 17.00-18.00).

Please let me know what suits you best.

Directions to the EDPS office are available at this link: http://www.edps.europa.eu/EDPSWEB/edps/cache/off/EDPS/Contact

Kind regards, **Peter Hustinx** European Data Protection Supervisor (EDPS) Contrôleur Européen de la Protection des Données (CEPD) Mail: Rue Wiertz 60 - MO 63 B-1047 Brussels Office: Rue Montoyer 63, 6th floor Tel: + 32-2-2831900 Fax: + 32-2-2831950 Email: edps@edps.europa.eu Website: www.edps.europa.eu From: Sent: 20 January 2012 17:45 To: HUSTINX Peter Cc: Subject: European-American Business Council: Meeting Request for 6-9 February Dear Mr. Hustinx, I'm writing to request an appointment with you for senior EABC member company executives and myself in the February 6-9 period. We'd like to discuss the EU Data Protection Framework and its implications for Trans-Atlantic and global commerce. . Oracle's and EABC Data Governance Group US suggested that we ask to see you on this issue. The European-American Business Council is the largest Trans-Atlantic business association. We represent 70+ US, Canadian and EU-based global companies. Please find attached the EABC Membership, as well as the EABC Overview. Our group's current availability on 6-9 February is:

- 6 February from 14:00-16:00 CET
- 7 February from 10:30-18:00 CET
- 8 February from 9:00-12:00 CET
- 9 February from 15:00 18:00 CET

Our group will include the following executives:



Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please let us know if you can see us that week.

Kind regards,

P		
European-America	n Business Council	
EABC	WDC:	www.eabc.org